91/3949

Sandra Hutchings

From:

John Woods

Sent:

15 January 2014 16:29

To:

DPD

Subject:

Weddeton Park Development.

Dear sirs.

I have studied the Master Plan for the above part of the proposed development. My initial reaction was "Who is going to occupy these new homes? Where is the work for them? Where are the schools? Where is all the other infrastructure which is necessary?"

My second reaction was how are our pot-holed inadequate roads going to support the increase in traffic which is bound to be generated by the occupants of three hundred plus homes. Turning right from Post Hill onto what the developers call Golf Club Road, will become a bottleneck.

I suggest that the drawing board is the next port of call after after the developers have seen their psychiatrists.

J Woods Voodpeckers Lamb Hill Buriescombe

